
 

 

July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Careers Evaluation Survey 

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few moments to give feedback on the 

careers support your son/daughter has received this past academic year.  We regularly 

review our careers programme to ensure it is meeting the needs of our young people as 

they move towards higher education courses and future employment. 

Our careers programme 

Our vision is to raise every pupil’s aspiration for the learning and careers opportunities open 

to them.  We want pupils to be inspired by experiences of the work place, industry speakers 

and school based careers education.  Furthermore we aim to help pupils understand the 

choices they need to make at Year 9 for their options and in Year 11 for further education 

and apprenticeships. 

We have a full-time careers advisor, Mrs Hicks, who meets pupils from Year 9 upwards to 

provide personalised support.   

From Year 9 onwards 

• Personalised support from Mrs Hicks, Careers Advisor 
• Careers Fair – Tuesday 11th October 2022 
• Careers education in PSHEE lessons 
• Careers information in the library 
• Careers talks from outside industry speakers 

From Year 10 onwards (plus what is provided to Year 9 pupils) 

• Work Experience 
• College Taster Day  
• Careers education in Respect lessons 

From Year 11 onwards (plus what is provided to Year 9 and 10 pupils) 

• Mock interviews with local employers 
• CV writing support 
• Apprenticeship support and advice 
• 6th Form and College speakers in assemblies 
• Post-16 information evening – help with next steps 

 



 

 

Careers Programme Evaluation Survey Link 

https://forms.gle/4mWkNj9AhGjxivZq8 

Note: if it asks you to update your browser you can just copy and paste this link instead of clicking it 

 

National Careers Service for Year 11 parents 

Throughout the summer, the National Careers Service is running a series of webinars for 

parents and carers of young people who are expecting their examination results this August.  

You will be able to learn more about how to support your children with advice about choices 

and careers, including useful information sources, advice for results day and a Q&A with a 

panel of experts. The webinars schedule is now available. 

 

If you have any questions about careers provision or suggestions for improvements please 

do not hesitate to contact us by email: tlee@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr T. Lee     Mrs P. Hicks 
Assistant Headteacher/Careers Lead  Careers Advisor 

https://forms.gle/4mWkNj9AhGjxivZq8
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